
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF  
 

THE HEBER-OVERGAARD UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 6 
 

 
 ******************************************************************** 
 
Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to members of the Heber-
Overgaard Unified School District #6 Governing Board and to the general public 
that the Governing Board will hold a public hearing to present the budget for the 
FY22.23 followed by the regular meeting on Tuesday, June 28, 2022 
Beginning at 6:45 p.m. in the Performing Arts Center located at Capps 
Middle School 3375 buckskin Canyon Road, Heber, AZ 85928. 
 
 
 
1. INFORMATION 
 

Proposed Budget for FY22.23 will be presented for discussion pursuant to 
A.R.S. 15-905(B) and (D). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dated this 22nd day of June, 2022 
 
 
 
Ron Tenney 
Superintendent 


